Elementary Parents,

Our students’ safety is our highest priority. Beginning this year, all students that are dropped off
in the morning via car/walk to school/ride their bike to school, will enter the main elementary
doors. In inclement weather, students will be allowed in the space between the foyer and the
outside doors.

If parents need to assist their child to the classroom (help carry birthday treats, science projects,
etc.) they are to enter the office and sign in. When leaving the school, parents are to sign out in

the office.

Thank you for your assistance in making our school the safest place possible. | look forward to a
wonderful school year.

Sincerely,

Jodi Neaveilll
PK-5 Principal



